Redeployment – Camp Atterbury, Indiana (CAIN) 

Currently there is no longer a Restriction of Movement (ROM) for individuals returning to CAIN for redeployment.   Barring any flight delays, deployees will arrive on a Sunday and will be able to depart to their home of record Late Tuesday or early on Wednesdays.  

